
MIDDLETOWN MEDICAL AWARDS PLAQUE TO THE TOWN OF NEWBURGH 

 
Middletown Medical Chief Communications Officer Dan Depew (left) presents Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil 

Piaquadio and Town Councilman Anthony LoBiondo (right) with a plaque in recognition of the Town’s assistance 

during the Covid-19 pandemic. 

 

On October 2, 2020, Middletown Medical thanked the Town of Newburgh for assisting in 

supplying a location for Covid-19 testing.  The Town understands the importance of increasing 

Covid-19 testing options for our community members. 

 

To express their gratitude, Middletown Medical presented the Town with a plaque that reads, “In 

recognition of your unified dedication to increasing medical services to your community during 

the Covid-19 Pandemic of 2020.  From your neighbors at the Newburgh Urgent Care.” 

 

Town Supervisor Gil Piaquadio thanked Middletown Medical for providing outstanding medical 

services in the Town of Newburgh. 
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